
 
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School Association 

£1,272.41 
 

We raised £842.81 from the film nights that took place on the 6th / 7th February. We would 
like to thank all the parents and teachers that volunteered their time to help on these nights. 

 
We raised £429.60 from Break the rules day and the weather was on our side during 

collection. 
 

This term we have given the school £3250 for the junior tyre park and also purchased books 
from BEARHUNT BOOKS in Bebington to give to the school. 

 
Thank you again from the PTA in making this happen and we look forward to more successful 

events next term 

 
Happy Half Term  

 
  

ADD DETAILS OF HOW TO CONTACT YOUR ASSOCIATION  

TO GET INVOLVED. 


